THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER.
TO:

MEMBERS OF THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
TERESA MORGAN, Superintendent
DATE:

May 16, 2024
SUBJECT:
FOR-YOU FRYSC RECONFIGURATION
DISCUSSION:
The Division of Family Resource Youth Services Centers (DFRYSC) informed the Hardin County Schools Superintendent via email on April 18, 2024, that additional funding ($3.9 million) was being allocated from the Kentucky General Assembly to specifically address centers serving multiple schools. As FOR-YOU FRYSC currently serves the students and families of both J. T. Alton Middle School and Vine Grove Elementary School, an application was submitted to separate this center into 2 individual ones. 
Hardin County Schools received notification on May 2, 2024, that the application for reconfiguration was approved thus creating J. T. Alton Youth Services Center (YSC) and Vine Grove Family Resource Center (FRC).  With this separation will come additional funding from the DFRYSC for resources as well as an additional Coordinator position.  

Please note that these positions will continue as 240-day positions paid per the Salary Table as 7491-Family Resource Center Coordinator.  The addition of this coordinator position will raise the total number of coordinators serving in Hardin County Schools to 21. All positions are funded through the DFRYSC. 
